
Lake Wynonah Fish and Boat Club
c/o Michael Borden, President

1184 Custer Drive
Auburn, PA  17922

lakewynonahfbc@gmail.com
(570) 617-0068

Dear Businessperson, Neighbor, or Friend:

We hope this message finds you well.  Normally, you would have received a message from our club announcing 
the annual children’s fishing tournament that usually takes place on the Sunday of Memorial Day weekend. Well, 
as we all know, this past year up to now is anything but normal.  The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted us all, 
including our ability to safely conduct our signature fundraiser, the children’s trout rodeo.  While we had to cancel 
the event in 2020, we are taking (hopefully a one-time occurrence) a redirected journey with conducting a 
modified tournament this year.  This will provide family fun and prizes for the children who participate.  We will 
conduct a weeklong virtual trout rodeo beginning on Friday, May 28 through Thursday, June 3.  The program will 
be very simple and is as follows:

1) The Fish and Boat Club will stock Lake Fawn with 600+ trout.
2) There will be tagged fish.
3) If a child up to age 15 catches a tagged fish and submits a picture that includes: 1. the fish & tag and 2. 

him or herself all visible, they will receive a nice selection of a prize.
4) Pictures need to be emailed or mailed postmarked between May 29th and June 4th to the address above.  

Be sure to send contact information so we can be in touch for a prize selection.
5) Prizes will be selected based on supply and first come first served basis. 

While the members of the fish and boat club volunteer their time, it does take resources to keep our lakes healthy 
and balanced for a great ecosystem that makes for great recreation, swimming, fishing, and fun.  Fish are a critical 
component to achieving that goal.  My ask is for your support and a donation to help us continue our amazing 
event focused on the children, and a means for us to sustain our overall mission, nourishing and improving the 
two awesome lakes that we love.  Donations not only help with stocking the fish; they help with providing great 
prizes and memorabilia and all other things good for the lakes.  Further, it helps us fill the void of missing last 
year’s fundraiser due to the pandemic.  We appreciate your consideration.

A contribution may be mailed at the address above or dropped off at the Lake Office located at the lake entrance, 
406 Navajo Drive, Auburn, PA, 570-739-4055.  Checks can be made payable to Lake Wynonah Fish and Boat Club.  
Please leave your contact information so we can acknowledge and send a receipt.  If you have any questions, 
please call Mike Borden at the number listed above or the Lake office.  We thank you in advance for your 
consideration in this charitable event for our children.

Michael Borden
Lake Wynonah Fish and Boat Club

Sunday
May 26, 2024

NO REGISTRATION NEEDED

SESSION TIME
AGE 

RANGE
LIMITS

9:00 – 9:30 a.m. 0 - 4 2  
Fish Limit

9:45 – 10:45 a.m. 5 - 8 3  
Fish Limit

11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 9 - 12 3  
Fish Limit

12:15 – 1:15 p.m. 13 - 15 3  
Fish Limit

• Please let the kids fish!

• No lures; single hook baits only.

• �No catch and release, all fish 

count towards the limit.

• �Weigh in when the limit is 

reached or time session ends.

• �Prizes awarded immediately 

after each session.

• �Biggest trout from 

the entire rodeo will  

be mounted and  

presented at next  

year’s event.

• �All proceeds are  

invested back into the  

Lake Wynonah community  

via Fish and Boat Club.


